
June 16 and 
June 23, 2015 
5:30 to 8:00 p.m.

The City of Chicago Department of Planning and Development (DPD), in partnership with 
the Chicago Metropolitan Agency for Planning (CMAP), and with community engagement 
assistance provided by the Pilsen Neighborhood Community Council (PNCC), has 
initiated a land use planning process for Pilsen. This initiative will involve community 
residents and stakeholders to help create a land use plan that will guide development and 
decision making in the community for years to come.  
 
Building  upon the success of the initial meeting in November 2013, DPD, CMAP, and PNCC 
invite community residents and stakeholders to the following community workshops: 

•  �June 16: A discussion of land use issues and opportunities related to HOUSING, 
RETAIL, and HISTORIC PRESERVATION. 

•  �June 23: A discussion of land use issues and opportunities related to  
INDUSTRIAL AREAS and OPEN SPACE. 

 
Workshop Schedule:
•  5:30-6:00 p.m. - Registration and Open House

•  6:00-6:45 p.m. - Presentation and Q&A 

•  6:45-8:00 p.m. - Small group discussions  
 
RSVP to Ricardo Lopez at rlopez@cmap.illinois.gov or 312-386-8766 or  
Maria Castañeda at maria@gamalielmetrochi.org or 773-666-2663.  
 
To learn more about the project, visit http://cmap.is/lta-pilsen-little-village.
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